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The idea of vote by mail was very appealing to me at first but since the very first 

ballot I mailed in I have gotten a sick feeling about it. We were told that the voting 

process would be faster and more accurate than it was in person and that is simply 

not true. We were told that the computers used to count our ballots would not be 

connected to the internet and would be unable to be hacked and that simply isn’t 

true. We now have voting weeks rather than a voting day and the cost of elections 

has increased dramatically over time.  

 The people who feel totally disenfranchised with the voting process in Oregon are 

more than capable of, ready, willing and able to be the volunteers that take us back 

to the polls. We are already in training to make in person voting with paper ballots 

and voter identification a real thing in Oregon again. 

Please put this bill on the ballot and allow us, the voters, to tell you how we feel.  

Sincerely, 

Duke Wilbur  


